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2022 DSAHV Board of Directors 

Maha Anand Golden - President  

Bonnie Ann Dombroski – Vice President 

Tammy Windheim - Treasurer  

Amy Jett - Secretary 

John Aagaard 

Laura Aagaard 

Christa Wicklund - Self Advocate 

Jessica Doering – Self Advocate 

Jason Gehlert – Program Coordinator 

Ashley Quitoni – Membership Coordinator 

Tammy Gehlert- Educational Coach  

 

Summer 2022 Newsletter 
 

DSAHV is actively seeking Board Members to join our team. 
If you are interested in learning more about the responsibilities of our Board please email 

info@dsahv.org. Meetings occur monthly and are held on weeknights from 6:30-8:30pm. Locations 
currently vary between Dutchess County, Ulster County and via Google Meets when needed. 

 
 

Meet our Board Members: 

http://www.dsahv.org/
mailto:info@dsahv.org


 
 

 
 

Congratulations Patty DeSocio!  
 

 

 

Patty received the Unified Arts Award during her moving up ceremony in June!  

The student who receives this award shows 3 qualities; 

 

1. Citizenship: The student has been helpful, kind and shown empathy towards 

peers. 

2. Productivity: The student perseveres through projects 

3. Attitude: The student is an enthusiastic learner 

 

 

Congratulations Wesley Jett! 

 

 

 
Wesley Competed in the Rondout Valley School District Special Olympics and came in 

1st place for the Softball throw! He also played Tee Ball this year in the Rondout Valley 

Little League. Way to go Wes!!! 

 
If you would like your child featured in the next member spotlight please email Ashley at 

AQuitoni@dsahv.org with the story and pictures you would like published. 

mailto:AQuitoni@dsahv.org


Thank you for coming out to the 2022 Renegades Game and Picnic! 

      

       

        

              

 



 

 

           

Summer 2022 

By:  Christa Wicklund 

 

The month of June was very busy with the DSAHV, and at home. We had an event at 

Dutchess Stadium, and the Renegades baseball game was lots of fun! I helped pass 

out bags of tennis balls with my stepdad, Ron, and we joined the hula-hoop game. I 

also helped with the little kids and new babies. I enjoyed holding the babies and 

dancing to the music, with Wes and his sister, Abby. We watched fireworks when it 

got dark. They were really good!  

On Father’s Day weekend, we went on a camping trip to Harmony Ridge, in 

Northern New Jersey. My sisters, Cori and Abbey came with us, as well as Cori’s dog, 

Bailey and, my dog, Jameson. I went swimming in the pool, but my mom and sister 

just watched me because the water was very cold. It felt good to me! We had a 

campfire and made s’mores. In the morning, we took a hike with the dogs and then, 

Mom and Ron made eggs and bacon for breakfast. It was a little uncomfortable 

sleeping in tents, but it was still a fun experience. I would do it again. 

 

Christa’s Corner 



 

 

Registration is now open! 

Sign your team up today by visiting https://charity.pledgeit.org/DSAHV2022 and clicking 

the REGISTER button! Once you have registered, you’ll be able to create and customize 

your team’s fundraising page and invite your friends and family to donate to your team and 

join you! Getting started is as simple as 1,2,3… 

1. Sign Up 

 

Click on the REGISTER button to register online and select your desired registration 

level. All participants are required to accept the terms and conditions of the waiver 

before completing the registration form. 

 

2. Create Your Online Fundraising Page 

After you register, customize your personal fundraising page by setting your 

fundraising goal, sharing your story and reason for walking, uploading pictures and 

changing colors of your page. You can even create a Facebook fundraiser directly 

from your fundraising page! As you invite people to join your team, they’ll be able to 

create their own individual fundraising pages that will roll up to your team page. 

3. Spread the Word! 

Once you’ve personalized your fundraising page, it’s time to get the word out and 

ask your circle to donate and join your team! You can share your team’s page with 

your network via personalized emails inviting them to support you. Don’t forget to 

get social! We highly recommend posting updates on your personal page as a fun 

and simple way to share your story with your donors and get your network involved! 

Please Register your Teams by August 15th ! This will ensure your team names are 

printed on the back of this year’s Buddy Walk T-Shirt and have your Team Signs 

printed. Email Ashley at AQuitoni@dsahv.org a picture of your Buddy along with the 

Team name.  

 

 

https://charity.pledgeit.org/DSAHV2022
mailto:AQuitoni@dsahv.org


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 

  
 
 
We hope everyone is safe and healthy. For more 
information about upcoming events please visit our 
Facebook page, and our website calendar of events 
at www.dsahv.org  
 
Looking forward to seeing you all again soon! 
 

 
We Care Wednesday Renegades Game 

July 27th   
Game starts at 7:05pm 

Renegades Stadium 
 

 
 DSAHV Summer Education Session #3 

August 1st @ 6:30pm 
Boardman Rd Library 

RSVP by 7/29 to gehlert@dsahv.org  
  

  2022 Buddy Walk 
October 1st, 2022 

11am – 3pm 
Renegades Stadium 

 
 

Like us on Facebook: 
“Down Syndrome Association Hudson Valley” 
 
Follow us on Twitter: 
“DSAHV321” 

 
 
 

 

Upcoming Events 

PO Box 161 
Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 
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